
 

Developing Character, Confidence and Commitment Friday 10​th​ January 

Dear parents, 
 
Welcome back! I hope you’ve all had a wonderful and          
restful break and are ready for a busy Spring Term. 
 
It’s been one of our best weeks attendance wise at Atlantic           
- thank you for all your support. As ever it’s important your            
child attends school every day possible. We look forward to          
celebrating more attendance success in the coming weeks.  
 
This week we said a temporary goodbye to Mrs Newman as           
she starts her maternity leave. We wish her all the best for            
this exciting next chapter of her life and cannot wait to           
meet the newest member of the Atlantic family.  
 
Miss Jackson will be standing in for Mrs Newman whilst on 
maternity leave.  It’s been wonderful to have Miss Jackson 
in school all week, please join us in giving her a warm 
welcome. 
 
We have another change of role at Atlantic this term.  Mrs 
Russell has finally won the battle and will be wearing PE kit 
on a daily basis as she takes on the role of Primary PE 
coordinator. She will be around every morning and would 
happily talk all things PE and answer any questions you 
have  about PE at Atlantic. 
 
We hope you have a wonderful week - look out next week 
for updated diary dates as we share all the events coming 
this term. 

Miss Heppell 

Attendance this week: 
97% 

 
Attendance champions: 

3A ​100% 
 

 

British Values Awards 

 

Our texts this term: 
Year 1       Year 2  

   
Year 3         Year 4 

    
Year 5        Year 6 

    

Diary Dates 
 
January 
13th Reception Academy 
Tour (1.15pm) 
 
February 
11​th​ ​Year 4​ Charity Cake 
sale 
12​th​ ​Year 5​ Class Assembly 
24​th​ Primary PPE Week 
 
March 
5th World book day - 
Primary students​ to come 
to school dressed as a 
book character 
9-13​th​ British Science 
week - Various events and 
activities scheduled. 
13​th​ Reports Home 

Atlantic Academy Presents: Spring 1 Topics 

       

 
 


